
 

Text Messages home……..Well done!!! 
C1 Scarlett 
C2 Amelia W 
C3 Erin 
C4 Thomas 
C5 Lola 

Parents Evening Monday 4th March 
We will be holding parents evening after 
half term. Booking for 
this will go live on 
Monday 25th February 
but we will let you 
know as usual. Parents 
meetings will run from 2.00pm until 
7.20pm. 

Working Hard at Barrow 
Our second week of the new term and it 
has been lovely to see how well the 
children have settled back into familiar 
school routines following the holidays.  The 
children continue to work hard and it is a 
pleasure to see their excellent work 
ethic.  We are working very hard in school 
to update several things, so 
please remember to check 
our school website for up to 
date information about 
school and events. The 
newsletter is on there every 
Thursday. 

Head teacher awards 
Daniel O'Hagan 
Harry Foster 
Martha Bowers 
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Parent Pay:  
Please remember payments for 
lunches, uniform, instrument 
lessons, before and after school 
club etc should be made via Parentpay.   
Dinner money can be paid at 
£11.00 per week / £66.00 1st Half Term /  
£66.00 2nd Half Term / £132.00 for the 
full Spring Term. 

School Sports Kit- Sponsors needed 
I am acutely aware that we are in need of 
some smart team kits to help our 
school  shine and look the part when we 
represent school at various events. At our 
latest event, despite winning very ably, we 
did arrive looking like we were never in 
with a chance! So we are working hard to 
purchase 3 lots of kit in school. A football 
kit, netball/basketball kit, athletics/running 
kit and some warm jackets with the school 
name on. All of these will be in the school 
colours with badges. So do you own, know 
of a business that could sponsor a kit. We 
would be keen to put the company logo on 
the kit as well as our school badge. We 
have Surridge Sport's wear lined up to pro-
duce the kits. So 
if you can help 
us, please get in 
touch. 

Photographs 
The school photographer will 
be coming into school on Tues-
day 26th February in the morning. 
We will be able to have family groups 
(including children not yet at school), sib-
lings and children on their own.  Photo-
graphs involving younger siblings not yet 
attending school will be taken first, com-
mencing at 8.30am for the parents who 
have to go to work.  Class photographs will 
be taken in April. 
All children will have a school photograph 
taken as we require this for school rec-
ords.  If you require a family or sibling 
photograph please fill in the slip below 
and return to school by Fri 15th February. 

School Lunches:   
There will be a special 
lunchtime meal on 
Tuesday 5th February, 
copy of the menu to 
come home tonight.  Please could ALL KS2 
children who would usually have a school 
dinner complete their choice on this 
menu along with any KS2 children who 
usually have a packed lunch who would 
like to have a school dinner on this day. 
Payment of £2.20 to be made via 
Parentpay. 

Values 
A list will come home on Friday.  Please can 
you work with your child to choose which 6 
of these values you think are the most im-
portant to us at Barrow.  

We intend to make some big 
canvases with an artist dis-
playing our Values and display 
them in school.  
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Return to School Office 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
  

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………. Class: ……….………. 
 
I wish my child to have the following photograph(s) taken.  Please tick relevant option(s). 
 
A family group with younger brother/sister not at school  ______ 
 
Taken with brother/sister attending school     ______ 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 

General Data Protection Regulations 
Purpose – to fulfil photograph requirements 
Retention – Destroyed after photograph taken 
Sharing – office use only  

mailto:office@barrow.lancs.sch.uk

